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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
As part of our science study on ‘Electricity’, a school trip to Magna (a science adventure centre in 
Rotherham) has been organised for the Year 4 pupils. The visits will take place on Wednesday 22nd May 
and Thursday 23rd May, and the arrangements for the classes are as follows:  

 
Wednesday 22nd May – Class 4BG and 4JM 
Thursday 23rd May – Class 4KH and 4DM 

 
We will be travelling by coach, and shall be leaving school at 9.00 a.m. and returning by 3.05 p.m. on 
each of the days. 

 
Whilst at Magna, the children will be exploring the Discovery Centre where they will gain hands-on 
experience of science and see fascinating displays in the four pavilions – Air, Earth, Fire and Water. 
They will also be engaging in a workshop ‘The Big Circuit’ which will be led by staff at Magna. 

 
Your child will require a packed lunch on the day (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Children who 
normally have a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch (if your child has any special 
dietary requirements, please inform the school as soon as possible). Any medication which your child 
needs, and which you have completed school documentation for (such as inhalers) must be sent to 
school with your child on the day of the trip. 

 
School uniform, including sensible, sturdy shoes, will need to be worn and a coat will also be required 
as the centre is cold inside throughout the year. 

 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of the trip by Friday 19th April at the 
latest (this covers the cost of entry to the science centre, the cost of the workshop as well as part 
payment towards transport costs). Payment should be made via ParentPay. It is important for us to 
stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions, it will not be possible for 
the trip to take place and it will be cancelled. Spending money of no more than £5.00 is optional. 

 
If you would like your child to go, please complete the attached slip and return it (and make the 
required payment) as soon as possible. If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s class teacher or myself. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
K. Hargraves 
(Year 4 Leader) 

Y4 Magna Trip Reply Slip 

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend the trip to Magna on 
Wednesday 22nd/Thursday 23rd May. 

 
I have made a payment of £10.00 on ParentPay towards the cost of the trip. 

 
Signed________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


